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Miller, Diane M.

From: MARILYN LOVE |

Sent:  Saturday, October 27, 2001 5:30 PM

To: NIOCINDOCKET@CDC.GOV

Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT ON INTERIM FINAL RULE ON DOSE RECONSTRUCTION -

TO Docket Officer:

My comment on the interim final rule is that I feel people have different tolerances to radiation
exposure. Some may be able to tolerate a higher dose, and others may not be able to tolerate
that dose. They may develop cancer from whatever the exposure may be. A dose [imit may be
fine for some but not for others. For example, I feel that if someone develops cancerous tumors
or leukemia from radiation exposure they should be compensated regardless of their exposure.

I urge you to compensate radiation workers who have developed cancer.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Marguerite and Marilyn Love

10/29/2001



